April 3, 2012

#*x*NEWS RELEASE***
WESSELMAN ROAD CLOSURE

#*#%% Batween Ebenezer & Harrison Roadg™***

IN GREEN TOWNSHIP
Phase IT

s UPDATE***

Theodore B. Hubbard, the Hamilton County Engineer, would like to announce the beginning of phase II of the
Wesselman Road project; which will begin Monday, April 16, 2012.

Work being performed by Smith & Brown is sanitary sewer installation and is located between Ebenezer and
Harrison Roads. This phase is anticipated to last until June 30, 2012 (weather permitting).

As before, any problems/questions should be directed to either Don Smith with Smith & Brown at 513-738-
0077 or to Harry Schmeusser with the Hamilton County Engineer at 513-946-8430.

Smith & Brown’s detour will be routed over Harrison Road to Rybolt Road to Wesselman Road and vice versa.

For information on other projects, please visit our web site at: www.hamilton-co.org/engineer

Respectfully,

Theodore B. Hubbard,
P.E.-P.S.

Hamilton County
Engineer

TBH/bjo



